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June 12, 2020 

 
Last Student Access Day 

 
Dear SWO Families, 
 
The school board is allowing one last student access day on ​Thursday, June 18 from 9am to 3pm.                  
Thank you to all the families who were able to pick up belongings during the three student access                  
days on June 4th, 5th and 9th. We had about 450 students/parents pick up items from the                 
classrooms, cubbies and/or lockers. 
 
This will be the last time to access student belongings. You may consider signing up for a 15 minute                   
timeslot if you need to: 
 

● pick up student belongings from the classroom and/or locker 
● pick up medication from the office (they are bagged and labelled by student name for               

pick up) 
● return library books 
● return any school materials (ie. classroom novels, classroom materials, uniforms, etc) 
● return musical instruments 

 
The booking calendar will be live from today (June 12) until Wed June 17th at noon -                 
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/sirwilliamosler/booking-calendar/​ .  
 
Any belongings that are not picked up will be donated or discarded after this date. 
 
A table will be set up in the front foyer for items being returned.  
 
A separate board email will be sent to families for the collection of technology from students who are                  
not returning to the board in September. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. M. Seo 
Vice Principal 
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